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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Dear Acting District Ranger Joshua Nicholes,

 

Fracking is unacceptable anywhere. Let's hold the line against it to preserve water and the beauty of nature.

 

I strongly urge you to reject the oil and gas leasing application and protect Nevadans and the Ruby Mountains

from this development.

 

Sincerely,

Janice Brown-Silveira

3295 Greensburg Cir  Reno, NV 89509-6883

jbrownsilveira@gmail.com

 

 


